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          Junior Reader Leader Meeting No: 6 

 
Time: 2:40pm 
 
In attendance: CB,  JM, KJN, EZ, KC, OO, HR, RW, FA, JS, LB , AD, EP, LG, ZC, CH, LF 
 
Apologies:  
 
 

Focus of meeting: 

Reading Recommendations for the Reading Newsletter 
Details: 

  CB spoke with JRL around behaviours and expectations when reading 
with children through school.  

 New designated locations advised on and FAQs asked and addressed. 
 JRL stickers distributed for JRL to commence using.  
 CB discussed termly reading news letter that goes out to 

parents/children and the ways that Junior Reader Leaders could 
contribute.  

 Recommended reads suggested as an addition to newsletter to inspire 
and motivate other readers.  

 Chn began to consider books that they have enjoyed and thought 
would be suitable to recommend to their peers and write a book review. 

Required actions: 

 
  CB to forward on book reviews to CMcG to add to termly news letter.  
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